United States Department of State

Washington, D.C. 20520

Dear Mr. Chairman:

I am responding to your March 19, 1990, letter to Under
Secretary Kimmitt in which you specified the kinds of documents
“on El Salvador you wish to be made available to you. As Mr.
Kimmitt noted in his March 16 letter to you, we wish to be as
responsive as possible to your request, consistent with the
constitutional responsibilities of the Executive Branch.

Please find attached a number of unclassified cables that we
hope will be of use to you and the Task Force. We will be
pleased to make available to you and other Members additional
cables that contain classified information. We will make these
documents available for your review, at a time and place of
your convenience.

Some of these classified cables contain information originating
with or concerning other U.S. government agencies; the State
Department is requesting the necessary authorization to share
them with you. These documents will be made available as soon
as third-agency clearance has been received.

I hope this information proves useful to you.

//// Sinc
Janet G. Mullins

Assistant Secretary
Legislative Affairs

Enclosure

The Honorable
John Joseph Moakley, Chairman,
Committee on Rules,
House of Representatives.
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